
WEEKLY
What a truly wonderful week it's been at Barrow! It has been a joy to fill the
hall with families for the KS1 Nativity, the KS2 Carol Concert, and this
morning’s beautiful Christingle service led by Year 4. A huge thank you to
FOBS for hosting this week's Breakfast with Santa—always a highlight of
the year for the children.

We are absolutely blown away by your generosity in supporting the Santa
Dash, purchasing raffle tickets, and joining in with ticket sales. Thanks to
your incredible support, we have raised an amazing £3,590!

As we reach the end of this term, I want to take a moment to thank you all for
your continued support and kind words. I wish you all a wonderful Christmas
break, however you are spending it. 

With love,
Mrs McArdle

PE DATES FOR SPRING 1 

 AutumnTerm - Wb 16th December 24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

Reception - Thursday
Year 1 - Monday and Wednesday 
Year 2 - Tuesday and Wednesday 
Year 3 - Monday and Friday 
Year 4 - Wednesday and Friday 
Year 5 - Monday and Friday 
Year 6 - Tuesday and Thursday



THIS WEEK

Post Christmas Rock Band Show
Our children’s performance will take place on

Tuesday, 14th January at 2.30pm
Parents welcome  to join us

Sign up to Art Club, French Club and Mindfulness & Yoga via school office

Flu Vaccinations
For any children who have missed their flu

vaccination this year, our school nurse
has advised that they are  holding a clinic

on 30th of December in Burnley. 
Parents can book in by calling

03333583397 opt2, opt2. 



THIS WEEK

Year 4 led us in a beautiful Christingle service

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

Elm Class enjoyed their Christmas Experience at
the United Reformed Church in Clitheroe

We have been litter picking
around the village

Ks1 wowed us with 'The Sleepy
Shepherd' Nativity story

Ks2 led us through a beautiful Carol Concert
FOBS Breakfast with Santa is always a

highlight of the year


